
Check before
you travel
nationalrail.co.uk/christmas

 Plan ahead and

There will be no services between Royston/Audley End 
and Cambridge/Cambridge North from Christmas Day 
until Monday 6 January. Buses will replace trains 
between affected stations, except on Christmas Day 
and Boxing Day.

Travelling by train  
via Cambridge  
this Christmas?

Service changes:�
Wednesday 25 December 2024  

to Sunday 5 January 2025


